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Participants in session of the Holy Synod honour
the memory of Archbishop Longin of Klin

On 23 October 2014, during a break in a session of the Holy Synod of the Russian Orthodox Church, a
litiya for Archbishop Longin of Klin, who had died on August, 25, was said in the Church of Ss Cyril and
Methodius of the Patriarchal and Synodal Spiritual, Administrative and Cultural Centre of the Russian
Orthodox Church in the South of Russia.

His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia and members of the Holy Synod were praying at
the service.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/50983/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

